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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening
attachments and clicking on links.

For the council meeting of 9 September 2024, item #7 is included under the consent calendar.

I am writing in support of Professional Services Contract Number C25191297 to allow work
to begin on the Bicycle and Pedestrian Railroad Crossing Alternatives Analysis in Southern
Palo Alto.

As you have acknowledged, the grade separation work will be highly disruptive. I hope that
we can get ahead of the curve on that by having a sound plan in place to add
pedestrian/bicycle facilities before work begins at Meadow and Charleston. I hope that you
will find this contract uncontroversial and approve it at your meeting.

thank you for your service,
Ken Joye
Ventura neighborhood, Palo Alto

agenda: <https://cityofpaloalto.primegov.com/Portal/Meeting?meetingTemplateId=14393>

Samuel Tavera
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